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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As you know, Year 9 had their drop down day on Friday 29th April.  It was a 
fantastic day, filled with highly inspirational and emotive talks and workshops.  The 
students thoroughly enjoyed the day and took alot away from each session. 
 
As their Head of Year, I just wanted to let you all know how extremely proud I am of 
the whole Year Group for the incredible maturity, curiosity and engagement they all 
showed throughout the day. They demonstrated perfectly the kind of students that 
we have at The Buckingham School and were an absolute credit to you, the School 
and themselves. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mr C Lagdon 
Head of Year 9 
 


